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March 23, 2020
	 A special meeting (budget work ses-
sion) of the Board of Directors of the Gar-
ner-Hayfield-Ventura Community School 
District was held on March 23, 2020, orig-
inating from Secretary Schmidt’s comput-
er via Google Meet at approximately 6:35 
p.m. due to the COVID19 virus. A record-
ed copy is available upon request. 
	 Present: Watson, Upmeyer, Larkin, 
Roberts, and Toppin, 
	 Absent: None 
	 Also present was Board Secretary 
Schmidt. 
	 General discussion regarding the 
2020-2021 budget and upcoming publi-
cation of said public hearing for the 2020-
2021 budget was held. Secretary Schmidt 
reviewed the different components that 
make up the budget and answered ques-
tions pertaining to the budget and the ef-
forts to improve the financial health of the 
district. 
	 Inasmuch as this was a working ses-
sion for the Board of Education, there 
were no motions made, nor formal action 
taken by the board at said working ses-
sion. 
	 There being no further discussion items 
for the board at this time, upon motion by 
Toppin, seconded by Larkin, and unani-
mously carried, the special board meeting 
(budget work session) was adjourned by 
President Watson at approximately 7:19 
p.m. 
	 Patricia A. Schmidt 
	 Board Secretary
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